John Kubik

From: Craig A
Sent:  Tuesday, August 19, 2003 129 PM

To: kubikj@belisouth netl
Subject: Thanks for the extensive repori

lohn, just a quick note to thank you for the comprehensive report on 4359 Alpine Court in
Snelivitle. 1 really appreciate it. It's no wonder you come so strongly recommended!

Best,

Craig A



